MEDIA RELEASE
NQR Grocery Clearance Stores Launches “Year of Grocery Giveaways” Promotion
NQR is excited to announce the launch of its “Year of Grocery Giveaways” competition! This is a fantastic opportunity for customers to win free groceries valued at $30 per week for an entire year at each one of our 28 stores! (That’s 28 winners!)
About NQR We are a leading Australian discount supermarket chain, currently operating 28 stores across Victoria and South Australia, with plans for further expansion. Our commitment to providing massive savings, up to 80% off RRP (Recommended Retail Price) on the biggest grocery brands sets us apart in the market.
As families face the rising cost of living and increasing supermarket prices, we want to highlight how far $30 worth of Big Brand Groceries can go at NQR. Our customers regularly tell us how essential our store is in helping them save on their grocery bills, and the “Year of Grocery Giveaways” is our way of giving back. By offering this competition, we aim to support our customers and demonstrate the value in shopping with us to new customer.
Promotion Details: Starting from October 1, 2024, and running through October 31, 2024, shoppers are invited to make a purchase of at least $30 at any participating NQR store. After the purchase, customers will receive a unique code on their receipt to enter on our dedicated competition page.
What’s Up for Grabs? Each of our 28 stores will have one lucky winner to receive a $30 discount on one shopping trip each week, redeemable from January 1, 2025, to December 31, 2025.
Important Dates to Remember:
· Competition Period: October 1 - October 31, 2024
· Winner Draw: November 11, 2024, at 12:00 PM
· Notification of Winners: Winners will be contacted in writing within seven days of the draw.
Who Can Enter? This competition is open to all Australian residents aged 18 years and older, excluding NQR employees and their immediate families. Participants can enter once for each qualifying purchase of $30 or more. Please note that opting in to NQR’s email marketing is required for eligibility.
For full terms and conditions, please visit our competition sign-up page or the NQR website.
Our Commitment: At NQR, we are dedicated to conducting this competition fairly and transparently, complying with all Australian Federal laws and trade promotion regulations. We will maintain accurate records of all entries for accountability.
For questions or additional information, please reach out to:
· NQR Head Office: (03) 9086 6600
· Social Media: Facebook | Instagram
We believe this promotion not only enhances our customers’ shopping experience but also reinforces our mission to make groceries more accessible and affordable for everyone. Thank you for your time, and we look forward to positively impacting the community we serve!
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